Sent: 20/07/2020 10:31:13 PM
Subject: Online Submission

20/07/2020
RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

The Managing Director
Northern Beaches Council

Dear Sir,

I wish to object to this development being approved.

It does not address the issues that were raised in the previous DA in relation to threatened species.

It will impact upon the Manly Dam Memorial Park. These issues have not been adequately addressed.

Given Australia's recent fire history especially at the end of 2019/2020, it is totally inadvisable to allow
the development of yet another retirement village abutted to bush.

I am willing to put my concerns to a local planning panel.

Please redact all my personal information.
Thank you.



